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		Dear Fellow Rural Caucus Members (and allies), Thank you to all who attended our Virtual Caucus. I loved “seeing” you and it was great to see that the Rural Caucus is as engaged as ever. 

For me, the big learnings were: 

1. How far behind we are in Census 2020 and what we can do to help.
1. New ways of electioneering, i.e. virtual campaigning. It was very interesting to hear how two of our candidates, Ellizabeth Betancourt and Audrey Denny, are adapting.
1. There are now two wildfire insurance bills that need to be reconciled and get passed and signed into law. Now is the time to activate the relationships you have with your state senator and assembly member to make sure they understand the importance of this issue and make it a priority.
1. We must remain mindful of PG&E as the bankruptcy proceedings barrel along.
1. We absolutely must get something meaningful done on broadband.
1. We should all thank Gavin Newsom for his tremendous leadership.

I was very pleased and proud to be asked to write a letter to the Governor, on behalf of the Caucus, which you can read here, plus the excellent reports from Legislation Advocate Phil Grosse, Northern Regional Chair and candidate Elizabeth Betancourt, Treasurer Lise Talbott, Central Coast Regional Chair Glenn Glazer and Water Policy Discussion Group Chair Mike Smith in our spring Letter to the Caucus. 
﻿
Stay healthy! Joy 
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		Joy Sterling | Rural Caucus Chair | 707 484 0013 | joy@ironhorsevineyards.com
www.cdpruralcaucus.org
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Dear Fellow Rural Caucus Members, During
our Virtual Caucus
Zoom Meeting, there
was a resounding call
for a letter to the
Governor from the
Caucus thanking him

for his leadership. It
1 ’ ‘was an honor and a
: pleasure to write. [
hope I adequately

expressed everyone's
feelings. Hereis what

Qural % Isentlast Friday,
== Please to read it.
Caucus We also came up with three asks for the membership:

"CALIFORNIA 1. Please sign up to support our candidates
DEMOCRATIC PARTY 2. Help with outreach for Census 2020
3. Organize your own Zoom meetings

Here is a link to

And, if you care to listen to the one of
the best parts is the "Good of the Order”, when everyone
gets to speak about 35 minutes in

‘Thank you so much for staying engaged. And, please stay
safe! P

With all my very best,




